
From: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Sunday, June 4, 2023 11:22 PM 
To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Third-party conference approval request 
 

Dear Lisa 
 
Hope you are doing well. 
 
I am writing to provide the Board of Ethics with notice that I attended a one day cities clean 
equitable energy convening in Philadelphia, PA, on Friday, June 2 where certain expenses were 
covered by a third party. 
 
The convening was of a group called the PJM Cities and Communities Coalition and is the 
annual in person gathering of the group.  The City of Chicago sits on the steering committee of 
PJM CCC.  PJM CCC is grant funded by the Energy Foundation and is administratively supported 
by the World Resources Institute who is coordinating convening logistics and budget. 
 
PJM CCC covered my airfare to and from Philadelphia, one night in a hotel on Thursday, June 1, 
as well as local transportation and also provided lunch.  I departed for PA on the evening of 
June 1, attended the meeting on June 2, and returned the evening of June 2 to Chicago. 
 
Please see below for the websites of PJM CCC, the Energy Foundation and WRI. 
 
https://www.wri.org/initiatives/pjm-cities-and-communities-coalition 
 
https://www.wri.org/ 
 
https://www.ef.org/ 
 
Thank you 
Jared 
 
 
 
Jared Policicchio 

Deputy Chief Sustainability Officer  
Office of Climate and Environmental Equity  
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